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Dear legislature,  I am highly opposed to SB243.  It doesn’t help for safety it only 

makes criminals out of law abiding citizens.  There are plenty of gun laws in Oregon 

we do not need more.  Criminals don’t obey laws giving them the advantage over the 

law abiding.  This clearly violates the 2nd amendment, it clearly violates my rights as 

a citizen.  Please vote no as your constituents are asking. 


